
CITY OF ABERDEEN 
Special Council Meeting 

August 30, 2017 
 
 

COUNCIL PRESENT: Mayor Patrick McGrady 
  Councilman Steven Goodin 
  Councilwoman Sandra Landbeck 
  Councilman Timothy Lindecamp  
  Councilman Melvin Taylor (arrived at 4:15 p.m.) 
 
ABSENT:  None 
 
ALSO PRESENT:  Randy Robertson, City Manager 
  Opiribo Jack, Director of Finance 
  Monica Correll, City Clerk 
 
A Special Council Meeting was held on August 30, 2017, at 4:03 p.m. in the second floor 
administrative conference room at City Hall.  
 
Closed Meeting 
At approximately 4:08 p.m. a motion was made by Mayor McGrady and seconded by 
Councilman Goodin to close the meeting pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, Statutory Authority 
Md. Code Annotated, General Provisions Article § 3-305(b):  (4) to consider a matter that 
concerns the proposal for a business or industrial organization to locate, expand, or remain in the 
State.  The topic discussed was contract negotiations.  The motion passed by a vote of  
4 – yes; 0 – no; 1 - absent. 

 
Ayes:   Mayor McGrady, Councilman Goodin, Councilwoman Landbeck, 
  And Councilman Lindecamp. 
Nays:   None. 
Absent: Councilman Taylor. 
 
The meeting was reopened at 5:10 p.m. There was further discussion on prospective businesses 
in Aberdeen.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:18 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 


